
UNIVERSITY OF MAURITIUS 
 

Notice to Bidders 
 

Government e-Procurement System 
 

In line with Government’s plan towards a fully-fledged digital society requiring increased use of ICT in 

public administration, public bodies would, by the end of December 2020, carry out public 

procurement electronically on the Government e-Procurement System (e- PS). To this effect,  the 

Procurement Policy Office has issued Directive No. 47 - Mandatory Use of the e-Procurement 

System dated 21.08.20 which is posted on the following link: 

 

https://ppo.govmu.org/Documents/Directives/Directives%202020/Directive%20No%2047.pdf 

 

The University has started carrying out its procurement proceedings online. Consequently, the paper 

based procurement process is being gradually phased out.  

 

To be able to participate online in UoM’s bidding exercises on the e-PS, bidders should: 

 

(i) Register at the earliest on the e-PS on: https://eproc.publicprocurement.govmu.org.  

 

Training will be provided free of charge by the Procurement Policy Office to registered suppliers. 

 

All registered Bidders will automatically be alerted by email of all online Invitation for Bids issued 

by the University. 

 

For any further information, please contact the Help Desk of the Procurement Policy Office on: 

email: eprocdesk@govmu.org or Tel. No.: 201 1530. 

 

(ii) Purchase a Digital Certificate provided by the Mauritius Post Ltd by applying online on: 

https://emudhra.mu/portal/ApplicationForm.aspx. 

 

For any further information, please contact the Help Desk of the Mauritius Post Ltd on Tel. No.: 

211 8423. 

 

A video for bidders on ‘’How to Register’’ can be viewed on YouTube on:  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MvH-PqQRS3k   
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